

SENATOR MIKE HARIDOPOLOS

FLORIDA SENATE DISTRICT 26

February 4, 2010

Michael Hough Director Public Safety and Elections Task Force American Legislative Exchange Council 1101 Vermont Avenue, NW Washington, D.C. 20005

Dear Director Hough:

Thank you for your recent letter to my office regarding Taxpayer Funded Pretrial Release.

I appreciate you taking the time to provide me with this information and I will be sure to keep it in mind as my colleagues and I continue to study this important issue.

I look forward to working with you throughout the rest of the 2010 Legislative Session.

Feel free to contact me anytime if I can be of assistance.

Sincerely,

Mike Haridopolos State Senator, District 26

MH/mep

Tallahassee Office 420 Senate Office Bldg. 404 South Monroe Street Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1100 Phone (850) 487-5056 District Office 3270 Suntree Boulevard Suite 122 Melbourne, Florida 32940-7540 Phone (321) 752-3131